
 

Mr. Zhang Jimin, Chairman of WCC, was elected as Vice President of 
China Cement Association 

 
On 31 October, the 7th General Meeting of China Cement Association (the 
“Association”) was held in Beijing. Mr. Zhang Jimin, Chairman of WCC, was invited to 
the meeting and was honorably elected as Vice President of the Association. 
Meanwhile, WCC was also elected as Vice-President Unit. 

 

 
 

More than 700 people attended the meeting, including officials from State-Owned 
Assets Supervision and Administration Commission, National Development and 
Reform Commission, Ministry of Industry and Information Technology of the PRC and 
China Building Materials Federation, as well as the member units and medias, etc. 
Apart from hearing and approving the work report of the 6th Association Committee as 
well as the approval of the amendments on the Articles of the Association and the 
respective proposals, the election of the leading members of the 7th Association 
Committee was also held in the meeting. Mr. Qiao Longde, President of China 
Building Materials Federation, was elected as new President of the Association. 

 


